
Saris are ready for registered participants of Lakshya Kum Kum Archana Pooja

Registered participants are requested to pick up their saris at Temple during any of the following times 
this weekend and coming weeks. 

Saturday, May 18th – 5:00 p.m. 8:00 p.m.

Sunday, May 19th – 10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.

Monday, May 20th – 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

Tuesday, May 21st – 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

Wednesday, May 22nd – 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

Thursday, May 23rd – 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

Please pick up your sari and plan to wear it for the Lakshya kum kum Archana pooja on June 8th. 
Registration is still open for those of you who wish to participate in this auspicious event. Click here to 

register for the event
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